
 

June 2, 2023 
Dear South Williamsport Area School District Families, 
 
As the first year of my tenure as Superintendent of South Williamsport draws to a close, I want to express my 
deepest gratitude to each and every one of you for your unwavering support, trust, and partnership throughout my 
first year.  It has been an incredible privilege to serve your children and our community, and I am immensely grateful 
for the warm welcome and the enriching experiences we have shared. 
 
From the moment I joined the South family, I was struck by the strong sense of community that permeates every 
aspect of our district. Your active engagement and collaboration have been crucial in creating an environment that 
nurtures the growth and development of our students. Your involvement in school activities, parent-teacher meetings, 
and community events showcases the importance you place on education and the well-being of your children. It has 
also been great meeting families at our athletic fields and fine arts productions.  
 
Together, we have celebrated achievements, navigated challenges, and witnessed the incredible progress of our 
students. Your unwavering support has provided them with the foundation they need to succeed, both academically 
and personally. Your commitment to their education and growth is evident in the positive attitudes, perseverance, and 
enthusiasm they bring to our classrooms each day. 
 
As we prepare to embark on a well-deserved summer break, I want to encourage you to take this opportunity to 
spend quality time with your loved ones, explore new horizons, and create lasting memories. Whether you embark on 
exciting adventures or find solace in quiet moments of togetherness, make the most of this time to recharge, 
rejuvenate, and reconnect. 
 
Engage in activities that ignite curiosity, nurture creativity, and foster a love for learning. Encourage your children to 
read books that transport them to new worlds, pursue hobbies that challenge and inspire them, and engage in 
meaningful conversations that broaden their perspectives. Embrace the joy of discovery and let the summer break be 
a time of exploration and growth for the entire family. 
 
As we bid farewell for now, I want to assure you that our commitment to your children's education remains steadfast. 
We will continue to work tirelessly to provide them with the best possible learning experiences and opportunities for 
growth. Your partnership and involvement are vital to our collective success, and we look forward to continuing this 
journey together in the coming years. 
 
Thank you once again for your trust, support, and active participation in our school community. I am truly grateful for 
the privilege of serving as your Superintendent and for the meaningful connections we have forged. I wish you and 
your family a summer filled with joy, relaxation, and cherished moments. 
 
Enjoy this well-deserved break, and may the coming months be filled with laughter, adventure, and shared 
experiences. We eagerly anticipate your return in the fall, as we embark on another exciting year of learning and 
growth. 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
Dr. Briggs 

 


